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Graduations!

In November 2024 in Nigeria, we
had the privilege to graduate forty
Bible school students from various
levels to include: Certificate level
Diploma level, and Associate level.
We had several online Certificate
level students graduate in person.

Uganda: 40 baptized in one day
at Lira Conference!

Pray!

We have tried to purchase a
building for the Lagos Bible
school and have had doors
close. We are asking for you
to pray for the doors to open

on the right building. It is a
very complicated process to
purchase property in Lagos,
Nigeria. Thank you!

Exciting News!
In October, 2024, we were
appointed to go to Uganda
where we began our
missionary journey in 2011.

We are excited for this
God-opportunity to go back
and live there. We hope to
have boots on ground by
end of April 2025.

We will continue to be
missionaries to Nigeria and
to assist them with training
and leadership mentorship.

We look forward to what
the Lord is going to do!

If you would like to help us with
our transition costs, or a project,
please contact us at
phelpsinafrica@icloud.com

Yvette traveled to USA for a partial knee replacement July 31, 2024 and also a total knee replacement Nov. 20,
2024. Her recovery has gone well and she will return to the field in February. During that time her mother of 87
years passed away peacefully. God’s timing is always good. We thank you for all the prayers.
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